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Dear Co-Chairs Roblan,

Please vote 'NO' on HB 3427

I oppose HB 3427.  Getting tax policy right is crucial.
 Gross receipts taxes are harmful to Oregon businesses and consumers.

It's time to rein in PERS costs.  Oregonians deserve a real and lasting solution, and PERS reform must be part of any
state funding package.

Again please vote no on HB 3427.

Sincerely,

Jake Pelroy
2577 Elysium Ave
Eugene, OR 97401
jake.pelroy@gmail.com
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